
 

 
July 16, 2008 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
TORONTO, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 

Final Selection of Electricity Distributors for Rebasing in 2010 and 2011 Board 
File No.: EB-2009-0028 

 
Fort Frances Power Corporation Request To Defer Rate Rebasing 

 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Fort Frances Power Corporation to seek Board approval 
to be removed from the selection list of electricity distributors for rate rebasing in 2010 and be 
placed on the selection list of electricity distributors for rate rebasing in 2011. 
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation staff is currently overwhelmed with implementing the 
multitude of new and ongoing initiatives including the installation of smart meters and 
associated preparation for time-of-use rates, accommodating the requirements of the Green 
Energy and Green Economy Act including the launch of the Feed In Tariff and Micro-Feed In 
Tariff Program, conservation and demand management and several other significant initiatives 
that considerable resources need to be devoted to.  
 
The Fort Frances Power Corporation will be completing several major initiatives over the next 
six months at which time sufficient resources can be allocated towards our rate rebasing 
submission.  Deferring our rate rebasing to 2011 will greatly enhance the quality and timelines 
of our submission(s).   
 
Should you require any additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  On behalf of the Fort Frances Power Corporation I thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION 
 
Original signed by 
 
Joerg Ruppenstein, EE 
President & CEO 
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